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 Sen. Arnie Roblan:
 
I am unable to attend the meeting. Please submit my comments on hearing date 3/22/17.
 
Re: SB 892 & SB 500
 
Our time is short on this earth. Be present for Oregonians and the earth we cherish.
SB 892 It is impossible to prevent drift when spraying toxic chemicals. Support SB 892 and
get rid of secret use of chemicals.
 
Pass SB 500 and allow for fair reporting and time for investigation to happen around herbicide
drift/direct misapplication.
 
Your Constituent,
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